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School has been in session since 8/9/23 and things have been running smoothly.
Below are some things we have been working on to help this school year be a
success:

Back to School Night: We had a great turn out for the elementary Back to
School Night.
Universal Behavior System- Pirates are Respectful, Responsible, and Safe.
There are procedures the students have been learning in every area of our
school that focus on what it looks like to be responsible, respectful, and safe.
First 8 days of school- The first 8 days of school are centered around Leader
In Me and the 7 Habits, practicing procedures using our Universal Behavior
System, and team/community building in the classrooms.
iReady Diagnostics- Diagnostics began on 8/15/23 and the goal is to be
completed with all diagnostics by the 8/25/23

Upcoming Events:
8/21/23- First Day of Preschool


